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Happy Heart Day 
 

Thank you for all your donations on Happy Heart Day.  It was great to see so many children dressed 

up in red or with hearts on their clothes.  The school had a really positive feel about it all day.  In total 

the school raised £140. 

 

Parent Meetings 
 

Don’t forget that the week after half term is Parent Meetings week.  Teachers are available for 

meetings between Monday and Thursday.  The later day will be on Wednesday 26th February. 

 

There are still some appointments available so please pop into school to make an appointment if you 

haven’t already made one.  This is a brilliant chance to hear about how your child is doing at school 

and have a look at what they have been doing in their books.   

 

Parent’s meetings are always very important and have a positive impact on how well children do in 

school.  Please make sure you don’t miss out. 

 

Meeting Changed - Parent Voice Group 

 

The Parent Voice meeting arranged for Monday 2nd March at 2:30pm has had to be rearranged.  It will 

now be held on Monday 9th March at 2:30pm.  Sorry for any inconvenience caused. 
 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 5th March 
 

This year, World Book Day is Thursday 5th March.  We will be doing the traditional yearly dressing up 

to celebrate book characters.  Please can children come to school dressed as a character from a book.  

On the day, we will be doing activities to celebrate reading and stories.  The £1 book vouchers will 

also be given out so children can go a buy a special World Book Day book for only £1. 

 

Clubs 

 

After-school clubs will continue after half term.  There are still places at football club on Wednesdays 

and multi-sports on Thursday with Saints South-West.  Sign up on line using Parent Pay. 

 

HAVE A GREAT HALF TERM! 

 

EDDIE BROWN 
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